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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
ON UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANK CASE CLOSURE FOR 

TIPPLE MOTORS 
JERRY LEMA (PETITIONER) 

524 MAIN STREET, FERNDALE, CALIFORNIA 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) 
will accept comments on the proposed underground storage tank (UST) case closure for UST case 
number 1THU052, Tipple Motors, 524 Main Street, Ferndale, California.   
 
Enclosed is a draft UST case closure summary prepared by State Water Board staff for the above-
entitled matter.  Pursuant to Health and Safety Code Section 25296.40, the State Water Board will be 
considering, at a future board meeting, whether this UST case should be closed.  You will separately 
receive an agenda for this meeting. 
 
All comments shall be based solely upon evidence contained in the record or upon legal argument.  
Supplemental evidence will not be permitted except under the limited circumstances described in 
California Code of Regulations, Title 23, Section 2814.8. 
 
SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS 
Interested persons and parties are encouraged to submit their comments in writing.  Comment letters 
to the State Water Board must be received by 12:00 noon on Monday, August 1, 2011. After the 
deadline, staff will not accept additional written comments unless the State Water Board determines 
that such comments should be accepted.  Please send comments on the draft UST case closure 
summary to:  Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email at 
(commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov) (if less than 15 megabytes in size or less) 
(916) 341-5620 (fax), or by mail addressed to: 
 

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 

P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 (by mail) 
1001 I Street, 24th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814 (by hand delivery) 

 
Hand and special deliveries should also be addressed to Ms. Townsend at the address above.  
Couriers delivering comments must check in with lobby security and have them contact 
Ms. Townsend at (916) 341-5600.  Please also indicate in the subject line: Comment Letter – Tipple 
Motors, Jerry Lema (Petitioner), 524 Main Street, Ferndale, California. 
 
Please direct questions about this notice to Laura Fisher, Division of Water Quality at 
(916) 341-5870 or (lfisher@waterboards.ca.gov). 
 
 
 
 June 30, 2011            
Date Jeanine Townsend 
 Clerk to the Board 
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